
Santosh K. Karr, M.S. 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Community Hospital 
901 MacArthur Blvd. 
Munster, IN 46321 

Dear Mr. Karr: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION Ill 
2443 WARRENVILLE RD. SUITE 210 

LISLE, IL 60532-4352 

July 17,2017 

In the letter dated June 8, 2017, The Community Hospital requested to add Feng Zhang, M.D. 
to U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License No. 13-15882-01 for authorization of 
uses under Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 35.392. Your request is available 
electronically from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) at accession no. ML 17163A400. 

After review of the information, we have noted that additional information is needed to complete 
our review. Specifically, as discussed with Ms. Katz on July 17, 2017, please provide 
documentation of Dr. Zhang training and experience in accordance with 10 CFR 35.392. You 
may use NRC Form 313A (AUT) available electronically at https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc­
collections/forms/nrc313a(aut).pdf to describe Dr. Zhang's classroom and laboratory training, 
supervised work experience, and a preceptor attestation. 

Please provide a written response to this letter by July 31, 2017 under a signed and dated letter. 
You may submit your response via facsimile to my attention at 630-515-107.8 or send it as a pdf 
file to Magdalena.Gryglak@nrc.gov. Please reference control no. 599830 in your response. 
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We will resume our review once we receive your response. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at 630-829-9875 or Magdalena.Grvglak@nrc.gov. 

License No. 13-15882-01 
Docket No. 030-09964 

~~~.~p 
Magaalena R. Gryglak 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 



Gryglak, Magdalena 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Ms. Katz, 

Gryglak, Magdalena 
Monday, July 17, 2017 9:50AM 
'Jacqueline P. Katz' 
Santosh K. Kar 
NRC License no. 13-15882-01 request to add Dr. Zhang for use of 10 CFR 35.392 
material 
Request for Additional Information.pdf 

Attached you will find a letter summarizing our discussion this morning. 

Thank you 

Magdalena Gryglak 
U.S. NRC, Region Ill 
630-829-9875 
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